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agreements that would enable tangible progress towards 

disarmament. It was widely acknowledged that since the 

2010 Review Conference, disarmament was the pillar 

under which there had been the least progress. Cuba 

could not accept a final document that contained 

substantive recommendations on non-proliferation and 

the peaceful use of nuclear energy but not on 

disarmament. He hoped that sufficient time would be 

accorded to the issue when the Drafting Committee 

began its work. He called on all delegations to work 

constructively in the remaining time, as it was the 

responsibility of all States parties to ensure a tangible 

outcome for the current Review Conference. 

9. Mr. Badr (Egypt) said that his delegation was 

concerned that the draft reports that had been presented 

did not adequately reflect the positions of the Group of 

Non-Aligned States Parties, which represented a 

majority of the States parties. He hoped that the 

present Review Conference would produce clear and 

well-defined steps towards disarmament and other 

goals, rather than being a repeat of previous Review 

Conferences. 

10. The President said that the draft texts that had 

been presented so far had resulted in a considerable 

number of proposals for amendments from groups and 

delegations. She was heartened by the amount and 

solemnity of work taking place and encouraged all 

participants to continue working in the expectation that 

the Main Committees would produce reports with 

agreed material that would enable the Drafting 

Committee to commence work early the following 

week. She would continue to consult and to facilitate 

and assist in the deliberations.  

The meeting rose at 10.30 a.m. 


